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Notice of Election 
 

 

The Public Employee Labor Relations Board (PELRB) will conduct a mail ballot election to 

determine the exclusive representative, if any, for collective bargaining and other purposes 

pursuant to RSA 273-A for the following bargaining unit:  

 

All regular full time cafeteria workers and all regular part cafeteria workers. 

 

Contents of the Ballot: “Teamsters Local 633 of New Hampshire” and “No Representative” 

will appear on the ballot as reflected on the sample ballot posted with this notice.  The majority 

of the votes properly cast shall determine the exclusive representative of the bargaining unit, if 

any. 

 

Mailing of Ballots:   May 8, 2020. 

 

Tally of Ballots:   May 22, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Location of Count:     PELRB, Suite 200, 2 ½ Beacon Street, Concord. 

 

Voters are advised to mail their ballots on or before May 14, 2020.  A voter may also personally 

return a completed mail ballot, duly placed inside the “BALLOT” envelope and then inside the 

“MAIL ENVELOPE,” to the PELRB on or before 2:00 p.m. on May 22, 2020.  

 

Ballots received at the PELRB office in Concord on or before 2:00 p.m. on May 22, 2020 will 

be accepted for purposes of counting subject to the resolution of any challenges or objections.  

The PELRB will count the ballots and complete a written Tally of Ballots and Certification on 

Conduct of Election. 

 

 Observers:  The employer and the employee organizations may each designate an observer in 

accordance with N.H. Admin. Rule Pub 303.07 for the purpose of observing the count of the 

ballots. Due to the Covid-19 related restrictions, no more than one person per party shall be allowed 

to observe the counting of ballots on May 22, 2020. The observers shall maintain recommended 

distance of 6 feet from other persons while on the PELRB premises and will wear masks, if possible. 
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